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Fossil fuels are still necessary for cars, trucks, emergency vehicles, heating of 

homes.  They become even more necessary under the unfortunate circumstance of 

recent terrorist attacks on an American based electric vehicle company.  As more 

drilling for fossil fuel takes place, it is prudent to invest in an industry that is going to 

grow. 

Restricting investment will prove to be counterproductive and possibly very costly to 

the state. 

 

 

 


